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Friday 9th May 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Train Journey Nursery – Thursday 22nd May 
 
To enhance our Summer 1 topic, “We`re off on a journey” we have arranged for Foundation Stage 
children to take a train journey from Kidsgrove to Stafford on Thursday 22nd May. 
 
The children will be leaving school at 9.15am, travelling to Kidsgrove Station, via school minibus. 
Once our train arrives in Stafford, we will be visiting Stafford Park for a picnic lunch and to spend 
some time on the playground.  
The children will return to Kidsgrove Station and then back to school, again via the school minibus. 
 
The cost of this trip will be £7.00, payable via your child`s Scopay account. 
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag on this day.  
 
Please provide consent for your child to attend this trip, via Scopay, by Monday 19th May. 
 
We are really looking forward to sharing this adventure with the children! 
 
Yours sincerely 
Miss Molloy 
Class Teacher 
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